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August 23,2000

Mr. S. Elancheliyan
V.M.M.V. Old Students' Association - Canada
1901 - 240 Wellesley St. East
Toronto, ON M4X 1G5

Dear Mr. Elancheliyan:

Re: Velanai Madya Maha Vidyalayom Old Students'Association - Kolotheepam 2000

In response to your request to Mayor Mel Lastman, dated August 10, 2000, I am pleased
to enclose a letter of greeting from the Mayor to be included in your souvenir. If
possible, I would appreciate receiving a copy.

Good luck with your event and if I can be of any further assistanceo please call me at
(416) 39s-7313.

Yours Sincerely,

6*n;
Anna Di Ruscio, APR
Senior Protocol Consultant

ADR/mls
Encl.



Mtonoilm Mel Lastman
Mayor
City Hall,2nd Floor
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, Ontario MsH 2N2

Tel: (416)395-6464
Fax: (416) 395-6440
mayor_lastman @ city.toronto,on.ca

A Message from Mayor Mel Lastman

It is with great pleasure that I send greetings and warm wishes to the Old
Students' Association-Canada and everyone attending "Kalatheepam2OOO".

This celebration of music and culture provides an excellent opportunity for you
to reflect on your history and the tremendous contribution you make to the
success of our City. Your dedication to providing social and cultural
opportunities for former students and their families, and your interest in helping
and fostering yourVelanai Madya Maha Vidyalayam in Sri Lanka, has made a
real difference in many lives.

On behalf of Toronto Council and the 2.4 million people of our great City, I

congratulate the organizers of this special event, and offer my very best wishes
for a most enjoyable day.

Cordially,/7-r?2fu
Mel Lastman
Mayor

October 8, 2000


